
21 November 2022

Dear parents

A few dates for your diary

24 November is the last day for extramurals

24 November (this Thursday) is the last day for extramurals in Grades 3-7. Next
week, on Tuesday and Thursday the school day closes at:

● 14h00 Grade 3, 4 and 5
● 14h15 Grade 6 and 7

5 December is the Bellavista Stars
talent show, an annual highlight for the
children who enjoy watching and those
who take to the stage. Your entry can
be logged here: Bellavista Stars Entry

Please see our Final Assembly
invitations. We would love you to join
us for your child’s assembly if you are
available. Some important information
about the events:

● At Bellavista we take a strong
‘clap for others’ approach and
while you’re invited there is no
guarantee that your child is
receiving an award.

● Uniform and neat appearance
are an absolute given. Your
child must attend in formal
summer uniform with the correct
socks and shoes.

● After each assembly, we
traditionally go ‘footloose and
fancy free’ - school shoe

http://tracking.bellavistaschool.co.za/tracking/click?d=HiWDzyW0NwAprqrmi3Ym2WKilqcRqyBdpt-kL54WBJLTHz2bww37zfM9NHcm5FSL5qXmnLuSnzyrTHHpkbmnYQKfRxY2DsaUXMLYGWU-zfnpWD6ZDGlcvr--iZ88Gl0NgL9aoSl6MsBMjQLn09xsIFo2PHW-bdK803StFl1jwfoMtbGmzaKCEpFD0126qXOiwDV5TJpISVD0_FMvrk83zAY-hf5WFrsbDhOWnBkHcVYS0


donation boxes will be available at the office. All shoes collected contribute
towards a collection coordinated by St Vincent's School for the Deaf.

● Leavers and their parents are invited to tea under the ‘big tree’ after each
assembly, to say personal farewells.

Tuesday, 6th December is Grade R-3

○ After the GrR-3 assembly, the children will return to class after the assembly
and can be fetched at 12h00 for the December holidays.

○ The 6th December then will be their last day of the school year.
○ Grade Sevens will join this assembly in support of the young ones, to

address them and represent the journey.

Wednesday 7th December is Grade 4-7

● Grade Seven reports are only released AFTER the Final Assembly as trophy
awards are linked to percentage achievements.

Thank you to all the members of the Bellavista
community who have expressed condolences for
Jeaennine Cloete, our late colleague and Bellavista
friend. Please see a memorial notice should you wish to
pay last respects.

Hold your family tight, whenever you can.

Alison Scott
Executive Principal




